Patrick Copas

From: Paul Nakhle

Sent: Tuesday, 2 February 2021 1:01 PM

To: Jessica Fountain; Development

Cc: Patrick Copas

Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition — Warehouse and Customer Fulfilment Centre, Marrickville (SSD-10468)

HI Jessica and Patrick,

| apologise here, a few of these assessments have slipped through the cracks at our end. | am hoping the following
advice can be passed onto the proponent in this case.

Ausgrid has no objection to this development.

The proponent should be made aware that Ausgrid has 132,000V underground cables present in Edinburgh Rd
therefore Ausgrid recommends the proponent to obtain the plans through the DBYD process and refers to Ausgrid
Network Standard NS156 regarding any excavations proposed near these cables.

Kind regards,

Paul Nakhle
Portfolio Manager - Asset Protection | Transmission Services | Technical Operations
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First Floor, Building 2, 25-27 Pomeroy Street, Homebush, NSW, 2140





